Low-Income Household Water
Assistance Program (LIHWAP)

Need help with your water bill? The Low-Income Household Water
Assistance Program (LIHWAP) helps Arkansas residents pay their water
and wastewater bills.

Administered by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
(DHHS) and the Arkansas Energy Office, this free, federally funded
program offers up to $2,000 to help qualified, low-income households pay
their residential water or wastewater past-due balances.

Phone 888-985-6441

Website to apply on: arkansaslihwap.com



